
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Monday 4th March 2024 

 
Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers, 

 
Easter break SATs Booster classes Tuesday 2nd & Wednesday 3rd April 2024 

 
I am writing to invite your child to our booster sessions at St Mary`s Catholic Academy during the Easter 
break. We have been impressed by your child’s efforts in preparation for their forthcoming SATs and school 
staff have kindly offered to support children further during the second week of the Easter break.  
 
Please note these sessions are optional and are there to support your child if you wish. The duration of the 
booster, sessions are 3 hours, between 10.00am and 1.00pm. During this time, there will be a mixture of 
English & Maths. Please ensure that your child arrives at St Mary`s in time for the start of the session.  
 
Children do not need to wear school uniform and they may bring a snack and a drink. 
 
If you wish your child to attend, please return, the attached slip by Monday 18th March. 
 
If you have any further questions, please feel free to speak with class teacher, Mr Zoumides. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Rathbone 
Principal 
 
Please indicate your sessions below: 
 
Name ………………………………………………. 
 

Pick tick the sessions 
that you child will be 
attending 

Boosters 10.00am – 
1.00pm 
 

Tuesday 2nd April 
 

 

Wednesday 3rd April 
 

 

 
 
Signed (parent/guardian) ………………………………………… 
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